
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

You have an upcoming vote to terminate the contract with "Wildlife Services." While some 

ranchers and farmers do need ways to control predators on their lands and among their herds or 

flocks, we do not need to be pursuing the deadly means of controlling predators. Please terminate 

this contract and put the money into alternatives. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Kim Bancroft 

Willits 

 

 


